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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 4:12 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL17-055

Please post the following response from Chair Fiegen to Handke under Comments and Responses in the Crocker docket, 
EL17‐055. 
 
‐Patty 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 4:12 PM 
To:  
Subject: EL17‐055 
 
 

Ms. Handke: 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the Crocker siting application currently pending before the commission, 
docket EL17-055. 
 
You raise many points and I encourage you to contact a member of the Public Utilities Commission staff 
working on the docket to seek answers to your specific questions. They can be reached via email at 
PUC@state.sd.us or by calling 605-773-3201.  
 
Given your interest, I encourage you to monitor this docket including all filings at 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017/el17-055.aspx. This document may be helpful to you in 
understanding the processing of a siting docket such as this one: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf 
 
Your message and my response will be posted in the online docket under Comments and Responses so my 
fellow commissioners and others may read them. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




